
With the recent government announcement of the 

three-phased approach in the reopening of activities 

post-circuit breaker, all MUJI retail stores including 

Cafe&Meal MUJI will still be temporarily closed until 

further notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Stay safe and together, we can overcome this.

Customer Service Department / Human Resource Department

Email: customerservice@muji.com.sg / hr@muji.com.sg

During this period, inquiries are managed through e-mails only. 

Store Closure Notice


